Cops November Twenty-fourth 1921. Private and Confidential. President L. S. Klinck, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B. C. Dear President Klinck:-I desire to obtain for my private information your opinion regarding Macdonald College. I know that you were a member of its staff for some years and doubtless know most of those who are now on the staff. I also know that before you were President of the University of British Columbia you were Dean of the Faculty of Agriculture. Your opinion is one which I shall value highly, and in expressing it I would like you to be as frank as possible. For some time I have known that a number of members of the staff have not been satisfied with Dr. Harrison's administration. It is a very difficult matter for me to approach them, because I must avoid encouraging disloyalty, yet the trouble is there and I want to get at the root of it. I believe that before the war you had associated yourself with others in a memorial setting forth certain grievances which the staff had and also the opinion that the College was not fulfilling its mission. I do not think anything came of that, but the matter has come up again, not in an official way, but certain members of the staff have approached a lawyer here and sought his advice as to what they might do to remedy grievances. of course, I have heard charges against Dr. Harrison, but they were more particularly in connection with the School For The Training